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MAR 0 9 2000

DENR SPECIAL ORDER
NO. 2000 - 249

SUBJECT: RECALL OF SPECIAL ORDER NO.
2000-194.

In the interest of the service and to further promote and ensure an effective and
efficient delivery of research services, the re-assignment of some Ecosystems Research
and Development Bureau (ERDB) personnel under Special Order No. 2000-194 is hereby
recalled. The concerned personnel therein shall remain at ERDB and perform their
respective original tasks.

This Order takes effect immediately and revokes/ammends all ofders inconsistent
herewith.

ANTONIJO H. CERILLES
cretary
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